

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region VII, Central Visayas





May 10, 2013

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. <u>25</u>⁷ s. 2013

ORIENTATION/TRAINING FOR PRESCHOOL TEACHERS AND SCHOOL HEADS ON THE NATIONAL KINDERGARTEN CURRICULUM AND THE SILID PANGARAP

To: OIC, Assistant Superintendents

Education Supervisors/Coordinators

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

District Supervisors/OICs Elementary School Heads

- 1. Attached is a letter from Ms. Feny de los Angeles-Bautista, Trustee and education Director, Aklat, Gabay, Aruga Tungo sa Pag-angat at Pag-asa (AGAPP), dated May 9, 2013, inviting the newly transferred principals/school heads and kindergarten teachers of recipient schools to participate in the, "Orientation/Training for Preschool Teachers and School Heads on the National Kindergarten Curriculum and the Silid Pangarap."
- 2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ARMEN D. MONISIT, Ed. D. Schools Division Superintendent

Telephone Numbers:

Schools Division Superintendent: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent:

Accounting Section: Disbursing Section: Admin Legal: (032) 255-6405 (032) 414-7457 (032) 254-2632

(032) 255-4401 (032) 253-7847 Website: www.depedcebuprovince.com E-mail Add: depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com



Bernagapp

aklat, gabay, aruga tungo sa pag-angat at pag-asa

Dr. Arden D. Monisit Schools Division Superintendent Province of Cebu

9 May 2013

Dear Dr. Monisit,

This is to inform you AGAPP Foundation will be having a one-time opportunity to invite newly transferred principals/school heads and kindergarten teachers of AGAPP recipient schools to attend the forthcoming workshop to be held on May 15 (starting at 2pm) up to May 17 (5:30 pm) at Hotel Elizabeth, Archbishop Reyes Ave., Camputhaw, Cebu City. The AGAPP Recipients under your division are:

- 1. Bancasan ES
- 2. Gabi ES
- 3. Abucayan ES
- 4. Pinamungajan ES

- 5 Guindarohan ES
- 6. Consolacion ES
- 7. Punta ES

Limited slots available! Please be reminded that only newly transferred principals and preschool teachers from the above mentioned schools who have not yet had an opportunity to participate in a workshop on the national kindergarran surriculum and the Silid Pangarap are invited to participate. In connection with this, we would like to ask you to 1) inform us if your division can kindly cover the costs of the participant's transportation to the venue, and 2) confirm with us by Friday, May 14 if the new school needs and preschool teachers will be able to attend by sending us an email with participants names as soon as possible. Participants are expected to arrive at the venue on May 15 (first session starts at 2pm), and must be ready to leave on the evening of May 17 (after last session). Accommodations and meals during the seminar will be covered by UNICEF. Please confirm the attendance of at teachpinay@ymail.com or with directly me at bern divco@gmail.com so we can finalize all details. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

. Ox - 30 Rus 93 B347

Feny de los Angeles-Bautista Trustee and Education Director

Hobaufste